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NAESB must prepare Business Standards that could apply internationally, meaning to Canadian entities also. This requires some adaptation work to this Recommendation.
The term "Commission" as defined in this Recommendation refers to FERC. That term should be replaced by "Appropriate Regulating Authority" (or some other term) and should be defined as the entity which has regulating authority over a given Transmission Provider. The whole document should then be revised with this international intent in mind (for example, this simplifies 1.5(f) that would then apply to "Appropriate regulating authorities staff" and the introduction to Standard 4.1 could be simplified to read only "All reservations and price…." Instead of "Consistent with FERC policy and regulations, all reservations and price…").
A Transmission Provider is not necessarily a "public utility". The definition should be broadened to include all possibilities and specify that it is used for those who provide Open Access to their electrical transmission System. As written the definition seems to encompass even systems which do not offer such access. The term "interstate" is also limiting regarding the international nature of a Business Standard. We also question that a Transmission Provider is not necessarily operating "interstate" even in the U.S. As a first try, the resulting definition for Transmission Provider could then read: "An entity that owns, operates or control facilities used for the transmission of electric energy and that offers open access transmission service over those facilities".
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